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What we have been learning Some photos of our marvellous work this half 

term. 

We have had a short but very busy term! We 

started our new topic ‘The Living Rainforest’ and 

have been reading a new sensory story ‘We’re 

Roaming in the Rainforest’. As part of this we are 

trying a range of touch, visual, taste and smell 

activities and we are working on developing 

preferences and making choices.  

 

We are continuing with lots of our favourite 

activities each week including; pass the bag 

around the circle, lots of nursery rhymes, switch 

work and messy play.  

 

Those of us that attend music therapy have 

continued to make brilliant progress. We are 

continuing to play a range of different instruments 

including bells, drums, woodblocks and the 

cabasa. We have also started a new musical story 

about animals in the coconut café.  

 

Next term we are excited to start Rebound 

Therapy on the trampoline. Jo K spent two days 

training so she can support us! Thanks Jo!   

 
 

Special Moments this term! Dates for your diary: 

 Freddie has started to accept lots of tastes 

of new foods!  

 Iyla has used her switch to communicate 

‘more’ at snack time brilliantly!  

 Kiera played the tambourine for the first 

time in music therapy!  

 Lena has been starting to exchange 

pictures for toys she would like. 

 Lili has been in a brilliant mood all term and 

has engaged in some brilliant play. 

 Lewis has continued to communicate and 

using three word strings to request. 

 Monday 3rd June – First Day of Term 6 

 

 Saturday 8th June –– School Fete   

 

 Tuesday 25th June – Primary Sports Day 

 

 Thursday 4th July – Jungle Book Show  

 

 Wednesday 24th July – Last day of summer 

term 

 


